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Subject: Invitation to participate in the Agency’s Technical REMIT implementation
roundtable meeting with reporting entities on electronic formats (XML schemas)
for the reporting of trade data

In connection with the implementation of Regulation (EU) No 1227/2011 (REMIT), the
Agency for Cooperation of Energy Regulators organises roundtable meetings with interested
stakeholders on the REMIT implementation. The purpose of the roundtables is to collect the
views of, and obtain information from, interested stakeholders and invite attendees to
comment on selected questions on data collection under REMIT, in which we believe further
consideration would be useful. The first set of roundtable meetings took place in September
2013, after which several rounds of roundtable meetings with different stakeholder groups
have taken place.

The next roundtable meeting will take place in Ljubljana on 16 October 2014. This meeting
will focus the electronic formats for the reporting of trade data, which will later be included
in the first release of the Agency’s Transaction Reporting User Manual (TRUM). The
meeting will be dedicated to discuss the following XML schemas:

i) XML schema for the reporting of standard contracts in accordance with Table 1
of the draft Implementing Acts
ii) XML schema for the reporting of non-standard contracts in accordance with

Table 2 of the draft Implementing Acts

iii) XML schema for the reporting of electricity transportation contracts in
accordance with Table 3 of the draft Implementing Acts

iv) XML schemas for the reporting of gas transportation contracts in accordance
with Table 4 of the draft Implementing Acts

According to Article 10(3) of the draft Implementing Acts, the Agency shall consult reporting
parties before establishing electronic formats for reporting of trade data.



In order to decide on the exact organisation of the roundtable, interested stakeholders are
invited to register their interest to participate in the meeting by 6 October 2014 by sending
their application to the following mailbox: remit.roundtable @acer.europa.cu. Applications
received after this deadline may not be considered.

Further information, including a more detailed agenda and the relevant XML schemas, will
be sent to meeting participants in due course.
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